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Docket Nos. 30-19003 License No. 37-19629-04

30-19004 37-19629-03E

Display, Inc.
ATTN: Kit C. Kennedy

President
R.D. #4, Box 6AAA

Lewistown, Pennsylvania 17044

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated May 19, 1982, in response to our letter dated

April 21, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you documented
in response to our correspondence. On May 26, June 2 and 22, 1982, Mr. Davis of
this office discussed your response with Mr. Frank Smith, your consultant, by
telephone. From there discussions, we understand that the average Krypton-85

-6concentration released from your stack was 3X10 microcuries per milliliter.

It is our understanding that you are evaluating the concentration at your site

boundary to assure compliance with 10 CFR 20.106. Furthermore, we understand

that you will review your air dispersion calculations whenever operating conditions
change to assure compliance with 10 CFR 20.106.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Sign:4 Bya
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hhamasT. Martin, Director

Division of Engineering and Technical
Programs
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cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania

bcc:

Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Chief, Operational Support Section (w/o encl)

h L
Davis Nicolosi Kinneman/ntm

7/1/82
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